
Hello and welcome back to our first newsletter of 2024.
We had a great fundraising year in 2023 and there are
more exciting events on the horizon to look forward to!

But first, we have some exciting news!
We have our brand new website up and running!

Why not head over via the link below and take a browse around. 
You will find up to date information on any upcoming events including uniform sales.

The most recent events will always be posted at the top of the ‘Fundraising & Events’ page.
There is also information about how you can join the ‘100 Club’ draw, become

a SAPA member, how to get involved with future events and a gallery.

We will also keep you up to date with how the money we have raised is spent
and in the near future we will also be adding a running total of how much

funding we have made to date. Check the website out here...
www.sapa.org.uk
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DON’T FORGET!
Our first uniform sale of the year

is this Saturday!
Sale starts at 8am in the classroom at the back of 
the building next to the swimming pool - just follow 

the signs.
We are still collecting any good condition

and washed & clean uniforms so please continue
to donate in the usual way by dropping off at reception. 

WE ESPECIALLY NEED SOCKS, TIES AND 
SMALLER SIZE UNIFORMS

Thank you!

Julie Bastin - email: chair@sapa.org.uk
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